
Invitation! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Please bring food and drink to share, along with 
crockery / cutlery / glasses. We have our marquee 
but for your own comfort please bring any of the 
following: picnic tables and chairs, deckchairs, 

loungers, picnic blankets, garden/beach 
umbrellas, awnings, gazebos etc.  

Wellies for wanging and any suitable games 
would keep us entertained. 

 
 
 
 

You are invited to our annual summer 
BBQ, along with your friends and family. 
We’ll start at 4 pm and usually carry on 
until dark, but we’ll be happy to see you 
even if only for a short time. It’s a great 

opportunity to relax with your neighbours. 



 

 
 
 
 

As in previous years, the BBQ will be held in the field between 
Lower Henlade and Stoke Hill, entrance via the farm track between 
Vidanta and Foxhound Cottage. There will be signs up on the day. 

 
You can park in the field, providing soil conditions are suitable. 

 

If you’d care to help set up 
please come for an hour or so 

from 10 am. 
 
 

Lower Henlade and Stoke Road 
Residents’ Association 

Any queries, feel free to e-mail 
LHSRRA@efhbroadband.com  
or phone Gill on 01823 444539 
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And what is all the blue, white and red about?  
 Well, 14 July just happens to be Bastille  
  Day, so feel free to add anything French!  
 Baguettes, smelly cheese, onion strings, 
berets, French dressing, wine …. 

We’ll also have some boules available for 
anyone who wants to play. 


